
RUSH NURSERY SCHOOL 

50 Ward Hill Road 

Henrietta, NY 14467 

334-0664 
May & June 2025 

Dear Parents, 
 
I cannot believe that this will be our final newsletter of the year. Our school year is 
winding down and it seems like we just began. Time really does fly by when you are 
having fun. It has been a wonderful school year working with and getting to know your 
children. 
 
May and June, we will talk about Mother’s Day, planting, the transformation from 
caterpillar to butterfly, and frogs. We do not have class on Monday May 26th for 
Memorial Day and Tuesday May 27th only our 5-day class will meet.  
 
May 12th and 13th we will have a visit from the Henrietta firefighters. They bring us 
important safety lessons that are essential for your child to know and understand. They 
will teach us the difference between tools and toys. They tell the children to never 
touch matches and lighters. They show the children all the special things they wear 
when fighting a fire. If it is a nice day, we will be able to see the fire trucks!   
 
May 14th and 15th will be our last field trip of the year. We will visit Tinker Park where 
we will explore the nature center as well as walk a trail and look for all the signs of 
spring. This field trip will take place rain or shine so please be sure to dress for the 
weather!  
 
June 2nd will be our final day of nursery school for our Monday/Wednesday and 
Monday/Wednesday/Friday class and June 3rd for our Tuesday/Thursday classes. This is 
our end of the year celebration. We are planning to welcome families to our school for a 
short program where the children will sing some of our favorite songs and receive their 
certificates. I will send more specific information regarding this soon.  
 
I have finished evaluations for your children. Anyone who would like to schedule a 
conference to discuss their child’s evaluation will have an opportunity to do so. More 
information will be sent soon. 
 
It truly has been a rewarding, fun-filled year. Mrs. Villone and Ms. Lena join me in 
thanking you for being such kind, supportive parents and sharing your wonderful 
children with us. It has been a privilege watching them learn and grow. We wish you all 
a happy and fun filled summer! 

 
Joan Mix 
727-4488 



 
Dates to Remember 
May 12th and 13th – Firefighter visit 
May 14th and 15th – Tinker Park field trip 
May 26th – NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day 
May 27th – Only the 5-day class will meet 
June 2nd and 3rd – End of Year Celebration 
                                    
Five Little Fishies Swimming in the Sea    
Verse 1 

Five little fishies 
Swimming in the sea 
Teasing Mr. Shark  
“You can’t catch me!”        
Along comes Mr. Shark  
As quiet as can be 
And SNAP! 

Verse 2 
 Four little fishies… 
Verse 3 
 Three little fishies… 
Verse 4 
 Two little fishies… 
Verse 5 
 One little fish… 
There’s no more fishies swimming in the sea! 
 
Friends 
Make new friends 
But keep the old 
One is silver 
And the others gold.  
 
A circle is round 
It has no end 
That’s how long 
I want to be your friend! 
 
 
Rush Nursery School Cheer 
Rush Nursery School is number one. 
We know how to have some fun.  
Preschool is where we play  
Here we do it, The Best Way!! 


